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September 14, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Ms. Elinor G. Adensas, Chief
Licensing Branch f4
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C.'20555

NRC. DOCKET NUMBERS 50-424 AND 50-425
CONSTRUCTION PERMIT NUMBERS CPPR-108 and CPPR-109

V0GTLE ELECTRIC GENERATING PLANT- UNITS 1 AND 2
-

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING ENDANGERED SPECIES

Dear Mr. Denton:

Attached is an evaluation of endangered species in the vicinity of the
Vogtle Electric Generating Plant and its associated transmission lines. This

.is submitted in. response to Elinor G. Adensam's letter dated August 7,1984.
This evaluation addresses the occurrence of the bald eagle, wood stork and
red-cockaded woodpecker.

The operation of the plant and associated transmission facilities is not
expected to impact these species. The specialized habitat requirements for
bald' eagle nests and wood stork colonies (rookeries), are not found on site.
Known colonies of the wood stork are discussed in the attached evaluation and
.shown to be no closer than 10-15 miles of the site or its associated
transmission lines. Known bald eagle nests are discussed in the attached and
also shown to be no closer than 10-15 miles from transmission line
rights-of-way. The red-cockaded woodpecker also has a very specialized

-habitat requirement as described in the attached evaluation. None of this
habitat is found on site. State officials and other experts on the
red-cockaded woodpecker have been contacted to determine known historical or
active red-cockaded woodpecker colonies. No impact on known historical or
active red-cockaded woodpecker colonies has been identified. Aerial and-
ground surveys of transmission line rights-of-way have been and are continuing
to be conducted. If any colonies are identified within the proposed
transmission line rights-of-way, we will contact your staff.

V|)VDR $D $ 0S $ $4 \
A PDR



,

.,
.

,

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
September 14, 1984
Page 2

r

If you have any questions please contact us.

Yours t ,

.

D. O. Foster

DOF/DHW/sro
Attachment

xc: M. A. Miller
D. Hood
R. A. Thomas
J. A. Bailey
L. T. Gucwa
G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire
J. E. Joiner
G. Bockhold, Jr.
L. Fowler
C. A. Stangler
R. Odom, Georgia Department of Natural Resources
W. W. Baker, Tall Timbers Research Station
J. A. Jackson, Mississippi State University
S. Osvald, Savannah District, U. S. Corp of Engineers
D. J. Wesley, Jacksonville District, Fish and Wildlife Service
R. Shell, Manager, Piedmont National Wildlife Refuge
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